
From:   David Wolter   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   November 19, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Nimesh,

I attached the progress report on what frequencies to keep and remove. I've also provide on the current
of future use of the frequencies that we are keeping.

Let me know if you have questions.

Angie

Angelina Alvaran
Associate Director &ndash; Compliance
National Regulatory Compliance (NRC)
208 S. Akard St. Rm 2100, Dallas, TX 75202
Mobile: 972-838-6328


